


Moore from Western Australia

I think i spoke a bit too soon about the weather, winter has really set in as this week we have certainly had a pounding the rain has not let up and the wind has been up to gale force, we have been told that some of the gusts have been between 150 and 180 knots there are trees down and there are quite a lot of houses with their roof blown off, still good weather for racing pigeons it sorts out the good pigeons from the others, but that is not the reason for the disaster we had on the south coast this week , with a third of the members not getting a bird in race time , and those that did only managing one or two birds each . The two exceptions were Frank Morton and myself, i had fourteen birds on the day Frank had eight and Ron Onions two, those twenty-four birds were the only birds on the day.  The single bird championship raced on the same day was not much better with Ron Onions and Keith Brown both getting birds, at the end of the race Frank and myself had twenty five birds between our two lofts the rest of the members shared seventeen birds between them, the race was from Beverley a fairly short distance, the birds should have taken no more than five hours to fly considering the distance and conditions, so what happened to the missing birds there are dozens of empty perches on the south coast because of this race as most fliers use Beverley  to qualify their birds for the long distance races, if we have another race like this there will not be many birds to fly the long races  

Finally you know that you are getting older when you burn the midnight oil till 9 pm.
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